
 
 
 

MEMO 
 

DATE: July 14, 2023 
 

TO: Finance and Administrative Services Department 
 

CC: Sebastien Paquin 
 
FROM: Doreen Jans, Manager, Financial Services 
 
SUBJECT: Appointment of Sebastien Paquin to Financial Analyst, Appendix D 

 
 

 
I am very pleased to announce that Sebastien Paquin has accepted the role of Financial 
Analyst, Appendix D with Financial Services until November 30, 2023. Sebastien will join our 
team on Wednesday, July 26 and will be filling in for Shaniecia Stobbs who is currently on 
maternity leave. 
 
Sebastien holds a Bachelor of Commerce (Honours), Finance from the University of Ottawa 
and is a spring graduate of Algonquin College’s Bachelor of Building Science (Honours) 
program. Since January 2020, Sebastien has worked as a Student Accounts Officer with the 
College’s Registrar’s Office. Sebastien’s previous work experience as an analyst with 
Canada Post and as a financial analyst with Innovation, Sciences and Economic 
Development Canada will assist in his smooth transition into his new role in Financial 
Services. 
  
Please join me in warmly welcoming Sebastien to the Financial Services team!  
 


